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Dear Parents, 
 Spring is finally here, and summer is 
just around the corner.  Before the doors 
close on another school year, I want to 
thank you for making my first year at KES 
an absolutely wonderful experience.  I am 
truly honored to be part of one of the finest 
school systems in the state of Ohio. 
 On behalf of everyone at KES, 
thanks for all you do to support your child’s 
education.  As we wrap up these last few 
weeks, let’s continue to make each day 
count.   
      Mrs. Verhoff, Principal 
      Kalida Elementary School 
 
Baby, Oh Baby!! 
Congratulations to Mrs. Kelly Siefker and 
her husband, Jay, on the birth of their son 
Charles Warren Siefker.  Charlie was born 
on April 2, and from the looks of it, he is 
definitely a Siefker! 
 
************************************************** 

Last Day of School  
Friday, May 22 

 

************************************************** 
Thank You Volunteers 
Our adult volunteer aides are an important 
part of our success at Kalida Elementary.  
The following individuals did a fabulous job 
helping students on a weekly basis this 
year:  Michele Doepker, Kelli Ellerbrock, 
Regina Fischnich, Karen Fortman, Sue 
Fuerst, Annette Gerding, Kara Grime, 
Grace Haselman, Rita Iliff, Melissa 
Langhals, Valita Lammers, Dee Luersman, 
Jenni Ricker, Tammy Schroeder, Julie 
Siebeneck, Marlene Siebeneck, Amber 
Strauer, Chellie Unverferth, Kay Unverferth, 
Sherry Unverferth, Kelly von der Embse, 
Shannon Wannemacher, and Pat Zeller.   
 
Class Rosters 2015-16 
Class lists for the 2015-16 school year are 
prepared and will be known to the students 
on Thursday, May 21, when we hold our 
Annual Meet Your Teacher Day. 
 

 
Kindergarten Annual Performance 
The kindergarten will host their annual 
performance on Tuesday, May 12, at 7:00 
pm.  This year's show is called Nuts!  
 
Summer Hours 
The last day for students is Friday, May 22.  
Teacher work day is Tuesday, May 26.  The 
elementary office summer hours will be from 
7:30 - 3:30 pm through June 8. 
 
Young Philanthropists 

Chloe Rader, Lilly Sheaks, Shaylin Dulle, 
and Regan Hanneman have donated over 
$67 to Habitat for Humanity.  They have 
been selling rubber band bracelets along 
with animal charms to raise money for the 
2015 Habitat for Humanity Project that will 
be built right here in Kalida.  Way to Go!!  
 
Many Thanks to… 
- those who save BoxTops for Education.  
We recently received a check form General 
Mills for $1,070.50.  Thanks again! 
 
Calendar of Events  
May 5   – 4th Grade to Canal Boat Trip &  
  Miller Tour 
May 8   – Kdg to Safety City 
May 12 – Kindergarten Program, 7 pm 
May 13 – 2nd Grade to Armstrong Museum 
May 13 – Board Meeting, 7:00 pm 
May 14 – 5th Grade to Sauder Village 
May 14 – 1st Grade Pen Pal Picnic 
May 19 – 3rd Grade to Fort Wayne   
  Children’s Zoo 
May 22 – Last Day of School 
May 26 – Teacher Work Day 


